

Meeting minutes November 2023

- Dr. Eoin McNamee was welcomed as the new secretary for the ISI.
- The new ISI email address is active.
- In an effort to increase the diversity of immunologists in Ireland interacting with the media, it was suggested that a list of representatives from different institutions should be established; which the ISI can use when media requests come in.
- Prof. Ed Lavelle provided an update on the ECI timelines and satellite meeting plans.
- SITC have agreed to sponsor the SITC-ECI-ISI satellite meeting.
- Dr. Danny Johnson updated the committee on the recent success of the yISI meeting.
- Dr. Melissa Conroy ran an outreach event, which was a great success. The priority of the outreach committee is to run these events outside of Dublin.